
Newcastle   Elementary   School   /   Charter   School   
  

  
  
  

Dear   New   Kindergarten   Families,   
  

We   would   like   to   encourage   you   to   practice   the   following   activities   over   the   
summer:   

  

❖ Learn   to   write   his/her   name   starting   with   a   capital   letter   and   using   
lower   case   letters   for   all   of   the   other   letters.   

  

❖ Read   stories   to   your   child.   
     

❖ Practice   the   letters   and   sounds   of   the   alphabet.   
  

❖ Practice   numbers   and   counting   objects.   
  

❖ Know   colors   and   basic   shapes.   
  

❖ Practice   holding   a   pencil   with   a   “tripod”   grip.   
  

❖ Practice   coloring   and   cutting.   
  

❖ Learn   to   be   responsible   by   cleaning   up   after   themselves,   sharing   with   
other   children,   having   good   personal   hygiene,   and   having   good   table   
manners.     

  

❖ Practice   speaking   in   complete   sentences   and   using   imagination   to   
create   and   tell   stories.   

    

We   are   looking   forward   to   a   wonderful    and   exciting   Kindergarten   year   with   you!      
See   you   all   in   the   Fall!   

                                                  
  


